
From: Kurt Weichhand
To: Haight, Glenn E (DFG)
Subject: Fish and Game commissioner
Date: Friday, January 09, 2015 2:39:49 PM

Dear Mr Haight,

I would like to express my support to appoint Dr. Roland Maw as Alaska's new Fish
and Game Comissioner.

Dr. Maw is a well balanced educated man with the knowledge, experience and
expertise to excel at this position.  I have no doubt that he will be fair to all user
groups and make decisions based on what is best for Alaska's resources.

Please consider Roland Maw as our next Fish and Game Comissioner.

Thank you,

Kurt Weichhand
5655 Scenic Pl.
Homer, AK 99602
907-399-4090
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